
Invites  you to this year’s 

HOPE Cape Town is not only working hard in assisting the poor and at the forefront 
of the fight against Covid-19,

HOPE Cape Town is also celebrating its 20th anniversary this year and we have to 
catch up on the 20th anniversary of the Cape Town office of the SAGCCI

We intend to mark these achievements together with you at an event on

Saturday 4th December 2021
at  

Please mark this date in your diary

Due to the ongoing uncertain Covid-19 situation we want to inform you, 
that we have decided to move the prestigious

BALL OF HOPE
to

Saturday, 21st May 2022
We hope that until then we can enjoy together an exciting evening 

celebrating hope and life to the fullest.

Please stay safe

Anja Tambusso Ferraz Stefan Hippler
Regional Representative Chairperson
for the Western and Eastern Cape HOPE Cape Town Trust


